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You only have until the 16th October to object to route 5A 
of the proposed Arundel Bypass. If Route 5A goes ahead, 

it will totally destroy most of our woods, and Ratpack 
could be forced to close. You can either object by using 
the forms which are on the green shed, or by going to 

www.arundelbypass.co.uk 
and clicking on the Highways England link.

There is also a demonstration organised by the Binsted 
residents taking place on Sunday 8th October at 1pm. 
We need to participate in this so we will meet at our 

parking area at 12:30pm 

Our new fun target behind the 
kitchen container

     All the new bosses have
    arrived, been built and

     put out on the courses.
     Thanks to all those that

    spent an entire weekend
    working on them. A

    special thanks goes to
    John who brought his

    ATV and using Andy’s
    trailer towed all the

     bosses from the road and
    placed them on the
courses.

Recently a target on the Green Course was vandalised. It 
became obvious that it had been done by a club member. If 

any member is found to have deliberately damaged a target or 
any other club equipment, they will be asked to leave and will 

be reported to the NFAS.

Next Club Champs 3D 
shoot – Saturday 25th 

November
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